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21st  June  2019. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Irene for a fantastic map of Hoo Farm. 
and ALL OF RECEPTION CLASS for super behaviour and enthusiasm on the trip. 
Y1: Noah for making amazing progress in phonics and handwriting. 
Y2: Lilly for always participating in class discussions. 
Y3: ALL OF CLASS THREE for their First Holy Communion and wonderful singing in church. 
Y4: Zen for being a good friend. 
Y5: Abigail for being polite, kind and a great source of humour. 
Y6: Lara for an excellent piece of non-fiction writing on Pandora. 
 
Golden ticket winners: Eliza and Tiannalee 
                                        
 
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 
19th May 2019 
 
R:   Alessia and Lewis  
Y1: Henry  
Y2: Najla and James  
Y3: James, Eliza and Karina  
Y4: Henry, Maizee-Jai and Caitlin 
Y5: Lily-Mae, Kyra and Evie  
Y6: Ella and Lara  
 

 
First Holy Communion: Congratulations to all the children who received 
their First Holy Communion last Sunday – they all did us proud!  
 
Once again it was lovely to see so many families packing the church.   
A big thank you to Mr Wilkinson and Mrs Westwood and all 

those who prepared the children to receive these sacraments and to Wendy (our 
Catering Manager) for preparing the First Holy Communion party in the school 
hall.  
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Children are asked to dress in their First Holy Communion clothes when they attend Mass 
this weekend in either parish. 
 
 

Sports’ Day: will take place on Wednesday 26th June Y3 – Y6 starts 
at 9.30am and Reception, Y1 and Y2 starts 1.15pm. This will be 
dependent on the weather. If we decide to postpone a message will be 
sent via SchoolsBuddy and a notice put on the school website.  

 
 
Collecting children from school: there has been a lot of children being collected late in 
the last few weeks; this is after normal school time, after a club or a swimming lesson.   
 
We regularly conduct staff meetings and training when school has finished and there may be 
times when there is NO supervision for children that are waiting to be collected.  This can 
also be distressing for the children when there is nobody in school to collect them. 
 
Can we please remind all parents that children should be collected promptly at the following 
times: 
 

 end of normal school day is 3.15pm    
 end of after-school club is 4.30pm 
 end of swimming lesson is 4.45pm 

 
Whilst we appreciate you cannot control traffic or public transport, please ensure you allow 
yourself enough time to get to school on time.   Children that are collected late on a regular 
basis will receive a late collection fee.   Please be reminded that there is an after school 
facility available at Sedgley Kids Club. 
 

 
Staff car park: The car park is for staff only. Parents are not allowed to use the car park 
to drop off children when they are late. Parents bringing children to school late have to walk 
through this car park and moving vehicles make this extremely dangerous. All staff cars are 
stationary by the time the bell rings. 
 
 
School menu: Week 3 
 
Have a good week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
 
      

     

     
     

     

    


